
Spring Recess Information 

Thursday, March 28-Monday April 1, 2024 

Marist College Spring Recess begins at the end of classes on Thursday, March 28. All 
morning and afternoon classes on Thursday, including 5:00 PM classes, will take place 
as scheduled. There will be no evening classes. Residence areas will remain open 
during the recess. However, the Office of Housing and Residential Life encourages all 
students to take this opportunity to visit family and friends during the break. 

Marist College offices will be open on Friday March 29th and Monday April 1st. There 
will be a Resident Director (RD) on duty the entire break. To contact the RD on duty call 
Security at 845-575-3282. There will also be RAs on duty during the break. 

Guests will not be permitted beginning Thursday, March 28 through Monday, April 1. 

Please visit Marist College Dining Services website for information on what is available 
for the recess. The Dining Hall will close Thursday, March 28th at 3:30 PM and 
will reopen Monday, April 1 at 4:30 PM.  

Many campus cafés and dining locations will be open for students during the Spring 
Recess. Please click here for more details. Students may use credit cards, Thrifty Cash 
or Marist Money to purchase items. Marist Money is accepted at several local 
restaurants and take-out places. 

If you are leaving for the break, please empty your trash/recycling, close and lock your 
windows, and lock your door. It is strongly recommended that you take any unneeded 
items home with you to reduce stress during the end of the semester move out. 

Rooms are expected to be in a broom clean state, even if you plan to remain on 
campus. Be sure to take all valuables home with you. The college IS NOT 
RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY THEFT OR DAMAGE to personal property. Housing and 
Residential Life staff will conduct health and safety inspections of each resident 
area on Thursday, March 28th. Rooms/apartments that have not been cleaned and/or 
found to have college policy violations will be documented and lose Priority Points. 
Please contact your Resident Assistant or Resident Director with any questions. 

Offices will open at 8:30 AM on Monday, April 1. Classes resume Monday, April 1 at 
6:30 PM. 

The Office of Housing and Residential Life wishes you an enjoyable, 

safe, and relaxing Spring Recess. 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdineoncampus.com%2Fmarist%2Fspring-recess-hours&data=05%7C02%7Chousing%40marist.edu%7Cea9903a12b8c4f57e67c08dc4cfbe19e%7C14a1af9eb28c4b27b24325c33db6fffa%7C0%7C0%7C638469891902002136%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1rffSVcrVTRJGAuA4PtOUc5th0g5B9mMiLJ7dNyuX0o%3D&reserved=0
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